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Dear Colleague,

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract "The effect of recombinant human follicle stimulating
hormone (thFSH) on semen parameters after varicocele repair in subfertile men", reference 0231 has
been accepted as an oral presentation at FIGO 2015 Congress.

The duration of your talk will be 7 minutes + 3 minutes for questions from the audience.

We will send you more organisational details as well as day, time and venue of your presentation
shortly.

Ifyou have not yet registered for the Congress, please ensure that you do so as soon as possible to
take advantage of the early registration rate. Please visit www.figo2015.0rg for more information.
We look forward to seeing you in Vancouver, Canada from 4-9 October 2015.

Kind regards,
FIGO 2015
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